
Reiki Master Congress 
October 19, 2019 marked the first Reiki Master Congress sponsored by the 

San Diego Reiki Corps (SDRC).  Reiki Masters from across San Diego 
County were invited and 22 responded.  Our thanks again to Julie Anne and 
Mark Moore for opening their beautiful grounds to us.  A beautiful backdrop 
which inspired those attending.  Lots of good conversation and the three 
groups worked diligently and came up with a good beginning to standardize 
Reiki in preparation for state licensure and meet insurance reimbursement 
requirements.  After a delightful lunch, Erik Cohen introduced us to the 
healing qualities of Tibetan bowls.  His knowledge was most impressive and 
he gave several demonstrations on using the sounds for healing and pain 
relief. 

Many thanks to all who came and participated.  It is just the beginning and 

a special thanks to those who volunteered to work as a committee as we 

continue moving forward in making Reiki a professional, universally 

accepted complimentary modality.  Future plans include additional 

gatherings for Reiki Masters as well as a gathering Level I and Level II 

practitioners.  

 


